
Feedback Needed!

Join the conversation about 

above-ground biodiversity on New York dairy farms!

Are you a farm-owner or primary decision-maker for a dairy operation 

in New York? 

Are you seeking a way to get involved in the development of new 

sustainability solutions?

The Nutrient Management Spear Program’s Dairy Sustainability team 

is taking a farmer-first approach to create a biodiversity monitoring 

program. We are seeking feedback on recently developed indicators 

of above-ground biodiversity for New York farms. 

• Groups of 3-5 producers. 

• Participants will complete a 45-minute 

survey (group setting) reviewing a list 

of potential biodiversity indicators for 

NY dairy.

• Discussion of the topics of the survey 

with other participants is highly 

encouraged. 

• A moderator will be present to guide 

participants through the survey and 

take discussion notes. 

Scan this code or 

visit here to access 

Agronomy Factsheet 

#131: Above-ground 

biodiversity.

Interested in 

participating?

Scan this code or contact:

Olivia Godber: ofg6@cornell.edu

Karolyn Auer: ka446@cornell.edu

Quirine Ketterings: qmk2@cornell.edu

Interested in learning 

more about biodiversity?

http://nmsp.cals.cornell.edu/publications/factsheets/factsheet131.pdf

	Slide 1

